
Good afternoon,   

  

I work as a substitute teacher in the Beaverton School District. I am also the parent of a current 

third grader,  and another child who will be entering kindergarten in the fall.  

I am writing to urge you to fully fund education in the state of Oregon by supporting and passing 

HB3427. Fully funding public education should be a very high priority for our state. I have 

experienced the ups and downs of our current funding system and our families deserve better. 

They deserve adequate resources and support, manageable class sizes, and there is a growing 

need for social emotional support for many families in our state. Thank you for all of the work 

that you do. I am excited to change the statistics in the state of Oregon such as class sizes and 

graduation rates as we finally adequately fund public education.  

  

Thank you,  

Rebecca Solonika 

 


